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This permit creates an unacceptable level of noise, rock dust, and congestion for adjacent residents.
I was assured by the operator that there would be one permit and that after that the extremely
unsightly area would be remediated, including a planting and even a possible pond. Relying on this
assurance, I did not oppose the last permit. Another permit would violate this assurance.


